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HeppSY stands and workshops at 

Outwood Academy Adwick Parents Evenings 

in 2018-2019 

 

 

Dear parent/carers, 

 

 

The HeppSY Project is an exciting project that is part of the National Collaborative 
Outreach Programme. The aim of the project is to increase the number of young 

people progressing to Higher Education. As part of this project, Outwood Academy 

Adwick have invited university and careers stands to the Parents Evenings on the 23 

October 2018, 15th January 2019 and the 14th May 2019. 

 

 

University and Careers stands 

The stands will be from the University of Sheffield, Sheffield Hallam University and 

Careers Inc. They will be in the Student Entrance between 4-7pm so that both parents 

and students can ask the teams any questions on a one-to-one basis. 

Prospectuses/handouts will also be available. 

 

 

SHU Bitesize Workshop for Year 11 parents 

At the parents evening on the 15th January 2019, there will be a Sheffield Hallam 

University Bitesize workshop for Year 11 parents only. This will be a foody-themed 

roadshow session covering what Higher Education is, university courses, entry 

requirements, sports and societies and brief student finance. An invitation letter for 

parents will be handed out to students nearer the time. 

 

 

We hope that you find these stands and workshops useful, to help you assist your 

child in making important decisions about their future. 

 

 

Many thanks for your support, 

The HeppSY Team  

Outwood Academy Adwick 
 


